REVISED NOTICE INVITING RE-BIDS

ETOLIN STREET AND MEDICAL
CAMPUS UTILITIES ASSISTANCE

Notice is hereby given that the City and Borough of Wrangell, Alaska will receive sealed bids for the construction
of Etolin Street and Medical Campus Utilities Assistance. The Work consists of all activities necessary to
construct the Etolin Street and medical campus utilities as shown in the contract documents. The WORK
generally includes gravel road, storm water systems, drainage culvert, water main, subdivision force main
system, clinic pump station and medical campus force main system and other improvements. Engineer’s
estimate for all work is approximately $1,500,000.

Sealed bids will be received by the City and Borough of Wrangell, Post Office Box 531, Wrangell, Alaska
99929, located at the Borough Clerk’s Office, 205 Brueger Street, Wrangell, Alaska 99929, until 2:00 PM
prevailing time on January 16, 2012.

The Contract Documents, including one set of reduced scale drawings, may be obtained for a fee of $50 at the
Borough Clerks Office, 205 Brueger Street, Wrangell, Alaska 99929, Phone 907-874-2381 or email
ctyclerk@aptalaska.net. The Contract Documents may also be downloaded on the City & Borough of Wrangell
website (www.wrangell.com) under the “Projects” section. Downloading Contract Documents from the City &
Borough of Wrangell’s website requires registration with the Borough Clerk in order to be placed on the Plan
Holders List and to ensure receipt of subsequent Addenda. Failure to register may adversely affect your
proposal.

The Bids will be publicly opened and read at 2:00 PM on January 16, 2012 in the Council Chambers of the
City and Borough of Wrangell, Alaska.

The OWNER reserves the right to reject any or all Bids, to waive any informality in a Bid, or to make award to
the lowest responsive and responsible Bidder, as it may best serve the interests of the OWNER.

OWNER: The City and Borough of Wrangell

Timothy Rooney, Borough Manager
December 28, 2011



